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Announcement to the Market 
1 July 2016 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 
COMPLETION OF BANK REFINANCE  

 
 
Centrepoint Alliance Limited (ASX:CAF) announces it has completed the refinancing of its premium funding 
bank funding with National Australia Bank. 
 
The new arrangement with National Australia Bank has a facility limit that is flexible to meet our growth 
ambitions, with lower rates, fees and capital requirements. The Group is delighted with the strong long term 
relationship with National Australia Bank.   
 
The new facility is effective from 1 July 2016.  
 
Bob Dodd, CEO of Centrepoint Alliance Premium Funding said, “The business is well positioned and we 
continue to receive strong support from our long term clients and are developing new relationships weekly. 
This new cheaper facility allows us to progress our growth strategy.” 
 
 
 
 
For any enquiries please contact: 
 
John de Zwart 
Managing Director 
Centrepoint Alliance Limited   
Contact details: John.deZwart@cpal.com.au  
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